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Dear Commissioners,
This is in regard to allowing camping in residential neighborhoods. Although I recognize the need for expanded
access to our coast, there are options available that would not tax the fragile water systems and roads in residential
neighborhoods. My neighborhood, for example, is not far from Mckerricher State Park. There is ample land in and
around already established campgrounds that could be used to expand  camping. Our neighborhood could not safely
accommodate increased traffic and water use.
I urge you to explore expanding coastal access in already established public areas.
Thank you for your consideration,
Andrea Parker
Inglenook Resident
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